
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th September 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
RE: Purchasing Food Ingredients for Food Lessons Years 7, 8 and 9. 

 
Here at Ysgol Bryn Alyn, teaching our young people about the benefits of healthy food and supporting them to 
prepare simple and nutritious meals is a key priority.  As we enter our new academic year, Ysgol Bryn Alyn will 
continue to purchase the food ingredients required for your son or daughter’s food lessons. The benefits of 
doing such will save you time, money and reduce food waste. It will also enable all pupils to take part in every 
aspects of the practical lessons.    
 
Our Health and Well-Being Faculty have worked hard to produce a range of new recipes for 2023-24. Year 7 to 
9 pupils will experience a wide range of cooking skills and develop their knowledge and understanding of 
ingredients, equipment and methods of cooking alongside the most important aspects of healthy eating and 
kitchen safety.   
 
For all of the above to take place successfully, all parents and carers will be asked to contribute towards the 
purchasing of the ingredients. We are asking for a half-termly amount of £6.00, which is payable via Parent Pay 
for Years 7, 8 and 9. There are two payment options: 
 

 One payment of £36.00 to be paid by 31st December 2023. 

 Six payments of £6.00 to be paid by 31st May 2024. 
 
Parent Pay is our online payment system.  If you have not yet activated your Parent Pay account, please refer 
to our website https://www.ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk/parents/canteen-and-parentpay/ or contact the school by e-
mail. 
 
It is vital that YBA are aware of any dietary requirements or allergies/intolerances that your son or daughter 
may have. This information is key when ordering the correct ingredients for their use.  
Pupils will also be taking part in taste testing so it is important we are aware of the requirements.  
Please could we ask that you let our Food Techer, Mrs D Evans know the relevant information via her email – 
EvansD964@hwbcymru.net.  
Pupils will need to bring in a suitable container on the day they are cooking to enable them to take home their 
creations. Mrs Evans will let pupils know prior to the lesson when they are needed.  
 
The Faculty have created a recipe book which details all the snacks/meals pupils will be cooking so they can 
re-create the recipes at home if they wish. The recipe book will be uploaded to our website.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school via our school e-mail: 
mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Slinn    
Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

YSGOL BRYN ALYN 
CHURCH STREET, GWERSYLLT, WREXHAM, LL11 4HD 

Tel: (01978) 720700     Fax: (01978) 752889  
Website:  www. ysgolbrynalyn.co.uk    

e-mail: mailbox@ysgolbrynalyn.wrexham.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Adele Slinn, B.A. (Hons.) NPQSL, NPQH 
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